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TERM 1  WEEK 5  2018 

Thank you to all who have applied for School Card, we have had a 

great response already. If you still need to apply, please come into 

the Front Office anytime of the day to do the paperwork. 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 9th March 

Student Free Day 

 

Monday 12th March 

Public Holiday 

Adelaide Cup  

Monday 19th March-Friday 
23rd March 

Swimming Week 

 Families parking and driving in unsafe ways around the school continues to be an issue. 
If you have any concerns or complaints, you need to ring the Playford Council on 
82560333. 
Cars that are parked illegally will be asked to move and we will continue to report to the 
council and police as needed. Everyone needs to do the right thing, to keep children safe. 

This year we have lots of exciting events planned for our students to enrich their learning 

at school. 

This term we have: 

Aboriginal Art workshops for years 4-7, Swimming week for years R-5 (& IELC 6/7), , 
Choir for years 5-7 (over 100 students at the moment!) & Sports Day for the whole school 

on the last day of term. 

In term 2 we have a whole school Multi-Cultural focus which includes all classes learning 
about a variety of cultures, African Drumming performance, Chinese Lion Dancing for Pre-

school to Yr 2 and Refugee & Reconciliation week activities. 

In term 3 we have a whole school Performance Arts focus which includes all classes tak-
ing part in a variety of learning and viewing experiences in music, dance and dramatic 
arts. We will have R-7 dance workshops, a percussion workshop, vocal performance & 

workshop, a play and a magic show as well as our choir’s city concert.  

In term 4 we have year 6/7 aquatics, our school concerts and our year 7 graduation.  

Of course, throughout the year we will also have many classes going on excursions and 

some primary students involved in a variety of SAPSASA sporting events. 

We look forward to an action packed year and we’ll keep you up to date as events are 

about to happen in our newsletters.  

Brett Eagles 
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Celtic Irish Dance Association 

 

 Are you looking for a hobby or interest for your 

child / children or yourself? 

 Have you thought of Irish dancing? 

 It’s a great way to keep fit and make new friends. 

 Be involved in displays, competitions, with the 

opportunity to travel interstate. 

 Reasonable fees and affordable costs. 

 A more traditional approach to Irish Dancing 

 Contact phone numbers: 0405244181, 0429520227 

 

We are fortunate to have a Cultural 

Connections Room within the Open 

Space Unit.  This is where families 

come together to receive assistance 

from BSSOs by appointment. 

Thank you 

Mr. Mohan, Ms Hanis and Ms Alice 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS –TERM 1 WEEK – 5 

Room 1 

Bella 

Tesha 

 

Room 2 

Steven 

Lajit  

 

Room 3 

Katrina 

Jayson  

 

Room 4 

Maan 

Kyesha 

 

 

Room 5 

Fattima 

Rebekah 

 

Room 7 

Tyso 

Amber  

 

Room 8 

Benoit 

Rose  

 

Room 9 

Amira 

Jae  

 

 

Room 10 

Krishma 

Ethan  

 

Room 11 

Lochlan 

Kenzie 

 

Room 14 

Rajiv 

Jayden 

 

Room 15 

Angelina 

Shawn 

 

 

Room 16 

Alisha 

Jenish 

 

Room 17 

Dj 

Nur Taras 

 

Room 18 

Anish 

Debra 

 

Room 19 

Cuai 

Jacob  

 

 

Room 20 A 

Aisha 

Mohamad  

 

Room 20B 

Aminah 

Jasmine 

 

Room 21 

Shabnam 

Rehmatullah  

 

Room 22 

Peter 

Pratikchhya 

 

 

Room 23 

Jack 

Abishek 

 

Room 24 

Xavier 

Ayden 

 

Pathways 

Brodie 

Bailey 

Holly 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported the school so far by collecting the Coles Vouchers. 

Remember, there is a collection box  in the Early Years Building and one in the Front Office. 

Remember to come and have look at the total of vouchers we have collected.  They are counted at the 
end of every week.  We set our goal of 3,000 vouchers and we are getting closer every week. 

 

After the first 3 weeks we have a total of  1,503 


